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Lauren Shiffman
Bill No SB388

PROPONENT:
Dear Chairman and Committee Members,

I am writing as a huge PROPONENT of SB388. You must pass this bill out of committee to
protect the integrity of the vote of every resident of Kansas.

Even though there is a need for legitimate mail in ballots of verified residents there is immense
risk of fraud in abuse. We must be mindful of that and do everything we can to insure their

validity for a fair election.

Drop boxes, especially unmanned, pose a serious risk for fraud and ballot harvesting. We have
seen in Johnson County that they are unmanned and the county refuses to release the tapes to
our citizens. What are they trying to hide?

It is absolutely essential that all mail in ballots be returned by mail and also be received by
election day with post mark a few days before.

Please pass this bill. The citizens of Kansas, including myself, are watching. Johnson County is
ripe with fraud and the evidence is piling up.

Be on the side of “TRUE” election integrity! Don’t let politics get in the way!
Sincerely,

Lauren Shiffman
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